
Policy Statement on Credit Card Solicitation 

The promotion, distribution, solicitation and/or advertisement of any credit cards on campus 

are prohibited by Salem State University. This restriction applied to any type of card or 

membership that allows individuals to obtain goods or services on a credit basis. Any 

organization or agency engaged in these unauthorized activities on the campus or involving 

Salem State University students will be subject to action by the University, including but not 

limited to, the suspension or revocation of privileges to advertise and solicit on the campus. 

 Salem State University reserves the right to enter into agreement with institutions, 

organizations, or business in order to provide services to the university community.  

Through the University’s established procurement process, Salem State identifies approved 

vendors, as agents permitted to provide and/ authorize specific services for the institution. 

Salem State University reserves the right to identify sole source vendors to serve as the only 

agents permitted to provide a specific service to the University community and to regulate 

the time, manner, and place of the delivery of these services. Interested parties may contact 

the Purchasing Department for further information about the procurement process. Interested 

parties may contact the Student Involvement and Activities Office for further information 

about the Policy on Credit Card Solicitation. 

 


